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Florida Public Service Commission Z Q, 2
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard =
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Re: KMC Telecom III LLC Tariff Amendment

Dear Ms. Bayo:

Enclosed for filing with the Florida Public Service Commission (“Commission”),
please find an original and two (2) copies of KMC Telecom III LLC’s (“KMC III”’) revised
Interexchange, Tariff No. 1. KMC III’s tariff has been amended to reflect changes to its
definitions as well as minor changes to its long distance and toll free services.

Since making its last tariff amendment filing, KMC III has notified the
Commission of its name change from KMC Telecom I1I, Inc. to KMC Telecom III LLC. In
addition, the contact name for this tariff has changed from Tricia Breckenridge to Mike Duke.
Per instruction of the Commission, these changes have been made in the headers and footers of
the tariff and each sheet has been revised to reflect these changes.
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Also enclosed is a duplicate copy of this filing and a self-addressed, postage-paid
envelope. Please date-stamp the duplicate upon receipt and return it in the envelope provided.
Please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 887-1284 should you have any questions concerning
this matter.

Respectfully submitted,
wha Undlet/m
Heather T. Hendrickson

Enclosures

cc: Ms. Jackie Gilcrest
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